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Breakfast Clubs 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
 
You will be aware the Breakfast Club provided by East Renfrewshire Council will cease in 
your child’s school from Thursday 31 March.  There will be no service on Friday 1 April. 

 
Bishopton Out of School Care have approached the department and are keen to provide a 
breakfast club service from Monday 18 April 2016.  We are working closely with this company 
and would hope that they would have a service in place on this date as planned.    
 
In order to plan appropriately Bishopton Out of School Care are seeking expressions of 
interest.  Please complete the attached booking form and return to your child’s school by 
Monday 7 March. 
 
Bishopton Out of School Care will write to all parents on Friday 1 April to confirm if a service 
is available. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Rosamund Rodriguez 
Quality Improvement Officer 
 
 
 


